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I strongly oppose this bill. Unionizing farm labor will make it too expensive and 

regulated for farmers to timely harvest their crops. Farming is not a regular 8-5 job. 

Flexibility is needed to work around the weather...some days you can do very little 

and other days you have to work overtime. 


